
1

Energy - Docket Optical System

From: Adrian van Ravesteyn [adrianvanrav@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2012 4:59 PM
To: anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov; carldemaio@sandiego.gov; davidalvarez@sandiego.gov; 

kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov; loriezapf@sandiego.gov; martiemerald@sandiego.gov; 
sherrilightner@sandiego.gov; toddgloria@sandiego.gov; jerrysanders@sandiego.gov; Energy 
- Docket Optical System; Douglas, Karen@Energy; Peterman, Carla@Energy; McAllister, 
Andrew@Energy; Weisenmiller, Robert@Energy

Subject: Quail Brush Power Plant

Categories: Ready to Docket

Dear City Council members, Mayor Sanders and CEC Commissioners, 
  
I am very concerned over the many negative impacts this project would have on our community. I suspect the 
people proposing this energy plant are very interested in making some cash and are not interested at all in the 
extreme burden their little enterprise will be putting on our land and our community. I strongly urge you to 
uphold the Planning Commission decision that rejected the initiation of changes to “LORS” requested by the 
Quail Brush Power Plant application.  The proposal fails to meet city criteria required for initiating 
amendments. 
 
Our community expects officials to ENFORCE our Laws, Ordinances, Regulations and Standards (LORS) and 
the City of San Diego General Plan policies. A decision to deny initiation protects San Diego and helps move 
the energy industry toward sustainable alternatives such as distributed roof-top solar or grid-scale energy 
storage. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Adrian van Ravesteyn 
Concerned Citizen 
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